
Dear SSCCC Family,

As we approach the final days of 2024, I want to take a
moment to pause, reflect, and share my immense gratitude
for each one of you. These last six months have been filled
with challenges, successes, and progress that would not have
been possible without your unwavering dedication, passion,
and support.

It has been an honor to represent the over two million
California community college students. Thanks to your
tireless efforts—your advocacy, leadership, and resilience—
we achieved so much together this year.

We have made great strides toward building a more inclusive,
equitable, and accessible community college system:

We stood strong in advocacy efforts across the state,
raising student voices and addressing the pressing issues
facing our most underserved populations.
Our regional and statewide events brought us closer
together as leaders, sparking meaningful conversations
and change.
And at every step, you’ve demonstrated what it means to
be changemakers—fighting for justice, progress, and
opportunity for all.

None of this would be possible without the incredible work of
our SSCCC Board of Directors and staff, student leaders,
partners, and advocates who believe in the power of student
voices. Thank you for continuing to show up, collaborate, and
make an impact.
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As the year winds down and finals draw to a close, I want to
remind you to take a break. You worked hard, and now is the
time to rest, recharge, and reflect on your progress. The
holidays are an opportunity to reconnect with yourself, your
loved ones, and your purpose. Take pride in your
accomplishments, big or small, and allow yourself the space
to dream about what’s to come.

As we look forward to the new year, I encourage you to
reflect on these words: “The best way to predict the future is to
create it.” Your leadership and advocacy are creating the
future we all believe in.

On behalf of the Student Senate for California Community
Colleges, I want to wish you all a joyful, restful, and peaceful
holiday season. Please take care of yourselves—you have
more than earned this time to recharge.

Thank you for inspiring me every day, for showing up, and for
believing in the power of what we can achieve together. I am
truly honored to serve as your President, and I look forward
to all the incredible work we will accomplish in the year
ahead.

In solidarity and gratitude,
Ivan Hernandez

President, SSCCC
president@ssccc.org

Happy Holidays and
Happy New Year
from the SSCCC! We
hope this time of
year brings you joy,
warmth, and
cherished moments
of celebration. As we
close out the year,
we look forward to
all that lies ahead.
Wishing you a joyful
holiday season and a
prosperous start to
the new year!



Let’s build collective power
together! 

Get Ready for General Assembly!

Registration Pricing

Early Registration:
Students: $425
Advisors: $450
General Attendees: $475

Regular Registration:
Students: $475
Advisors: $500
General Attendees: $525

Late Registration:
Students: $525
Advisors: $550
General Attendees: $575

Follow us!Follow us!

Official Delegates and Presenters register
at no cost.

Meals will be provided on Friday,
Saturday, and Sunday. A special hotel
rate of $189++ is available at the Westin
Los Angeles Airport, but rooms tend to
sell out quickly, so be sure to book early.
Look for updates on booking deadlines
and links to reserve your room.

For questions about registration, billing,
or accommodations, contact De'ja Corbin
at dcorbin@ssccc.org. We look forward to
seeing you in Los Angeles for General
Assembly 2025!

Get ready for General Assembly 2025—registration opens at the start of the school year!
This year’s event will take place at the Westin Los Angeles Airport. Be sure to register
early to take advantage of discounted rates and secure your spot.
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